
 

Hello, my name is Leigh-Anne 
Uichita 

 
My husband Alex, I and our two 

sons moved to Tupperville in 
March 2021 and I opened my 

Home Child Care with Family 

Matters Agency in March 2022.  

 

We love the Annapolis Valley and 
are grateful to be welcomed as 

part of the community. 

 

I have a Bachelor of Fine Arts 

from York University. 

 

Feel free to reach out with any 
inquiries for childcare, I look 

forward to hearing from you!  
 
I provide healthy snacks and lunch. 

Child Abuse check 

Criminal background check 
CPR 

Subsidy upon approval 
 

 
 

 
 

Contact the office at 902-584-2210 or Toll Free 1(800) 399-7199 
fhdcfamilymatters@gmail.com for my contact info. 

  
Thanks 

 

Leigh-Anne 

mailto:fhdcfamilymatters@gmail.com

